WHAT IS 50+?

50+ is a group for any member or friend of the church who is 50 or older. The group usually plans one trip per month with free bus transportation provided by Precinct 3. Prices of the trips vary according to the destination and food options. We add extra money to cover the driver's ticket and food. Anyone can sign up to receive a monthly newsletter detailing upcoming trips and sign-up information. Check out the 50+ table in the Narthex for current information. Scholarships are available.

CONTACT

- Anne or Tom Swisher antomswish@aol.com
 713-301-6057 (Anne)
 713-598-5754 (Tom)
- Suzan Burch txwombat@hotmail.com 281-543-1613

UPCOMING EVENTS

- October 15 Texas City
- November 13 Cistern & Lunch
- December 7 Houston Chamber Choir at the Villa de Matel

Many new events are being planned. We will share them as soon as the buses are confirmed.

IMPORTANT – The Precinct requires that everyone who signs up for a trip rides the bus both ways.





October Newsletter
Northwoods Presbyterian Church



History of Texas City – October 15

Did you know that the port of TX City is the 3rd largest in Texas? What caused the great explosion of 1947? And a clan related to a famous pirate? These and other questions about the history of TX City will be explained on the next 50+ adventure in October. We'll visit the model railroad, the Davidson house and have a guided tour of the museum in the former JC Penney building. Then we'll stop at the Stuttgarden Tavern for lunch before returning to Northwoods. Sign-ups for the event will begin in the Narthex this Sunday, September 28 and continue for another two Sundays or until we are full. Cost is \$8 (cash or check). Checks should be made out to Suzan Burch. The bus will load at 8:30 for an 8:45 AM departure. We should return to the church at approximately 3 PM.

THANKS TO ...

...Cori Andrews and Suzan Burch for planning the great trip to the Original Houston Firehouse!

